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and that the matter of permissible transfers between categories or items would continue to be 
dealt with on the basis of consultation and mutual agreement between our two countries.

I should be glad to have your confirmation of these points, and may I suggest that this letter 
and your reply shall constitute an agreed record of our understandings.

Yours sincerely,
S.S. Reisman
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